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• Project was originally estimated for 
completion in December 2013-January 
2014 timeframe

• Anticipated completion date is now 
September 1, 2013 with project costs 
totaling $21.1 million
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• Most recent CIP anticipated $4.45 million 
in FY13-14 to complete the project

• Action allows the $4.45 million to be spent 
in the current fiscal year (due to the 
project being ahead of schedule)

• Action allows an additional $550,000 to 
be spent in the current fiscal year - total 
request is $5.0 million
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• Additional costs due to final cost estimates 
for security, furniture, signage, and 
information technology infrastructure
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